
Trick-or-Treat!
Come Celebrate Nuclear Science Week with PSEG

Children fourth grade and up are invited! 
Stop by the PSEG Energy and Environmental Resource Center 
Oct. 17 for early trick-or-treating and a little educational fun!

Activities

Trick-or-treat safely inside the Energy and Environmental Resource Center (EERC) — plenty of  
candy will be on hand to fill your buckets and pillowcases

Check-out the EERC’s interactive exhibits

Learn more about the PSEG Nuclear plants while participating in a fun scavenger hunt

Details

Entry is free of charge

Costumes are not mandatory, but are encouraged

All children must be accompanied by an adult

Event hosted by

North American Young Generation 
in Nuclear (NAYGN)

PSEG Nuclear chapter

 

 

Questions? Contact NA-YGN@pseg.com

3:30 PM to 6:30 PM — Open House
Monday, Oct. 17 

244 Chestnut Street, Salem, NJ 08079
Energy and Environmental Resource Center


